
Office of the Superintendent of Schools 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Rockville, Maryland 

 

December 12, 2018 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Members of the Board of Education  

 

From: Jack R. Smith, Superintendent of Schools 

 

Subject: Contracts Awarded to Douron, Inc. (10-29-18-03-A)  

 

 

During the Consent Items discussion, Board members requested the following information: 

 

Question A 

 

Ms. Dixon requested updated information regarding the contracts and amounts that have been awarded 

to Douron, Inc. Staff indicated that the memorandum previously provided to the Board regarding  

Fiscal Year 2017 would be updated to include current and historical information.  

 

Response 

 

Douron, Inc. is one of the approved vendors on five different contracts with Montgomery County 

Public Schools. The contracts are Classroom Furniture; Furniture—Office, School, Library  

and Equipment; Library Furniture; Office Furniture; and Vertical File Cabinets.  The total funds spent 

on all five contracts, as reported in the Transparency Database, include: 

 

Fiscal Year Amount 

2015   $2,890,932 

2016   $2,241,513 

2017   $3,045,313 

2018   $4,819,527 

2019 (year to date)   $1,069,811 

Total $14,067,096 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Andrew M. Zuckerman, chief operating  

officer, at 240-740-3050 or Mrs.  Kathleen C. Lazor, director, Department of Materials Management,                       

at 301-279-3348. 

 

JRS:AMZ:kcl 

 

Copy to: 

   Dr. Navarro   Dr. Johnson 

   Dr. Statham   Mrs. Lazor 

   Dr. Zuckerman  Ms. Webb 

   Mr. Civin    


